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AES Soalr proposal

From Barry Goldberg <barry@hwgoldberg.com>
Date Thu 6/12/2025 10:58 AM
To  Dominic J. Sisneros <djsisneros@santafecountynm.gov>

To Whom it may concern,

| am opposed to the Rancho Viejo proposed solar project. | live in Eldorado and am concerned about
the potential detrimental risks associated with this project. | also have no faith that the company, AES
will be responsible and trustworthy is stewarding this project. Their track record is not good and frankly,
there are also no multi national corporations that can be trusted these days. They always take profits
over people and the environment.

Pleae deny the approval of this project for the sake of the people that live in this area. | am all for solar
and alternative energy. We are about to have a roof top solar system installed on our home. My heart is
breaking for what the Trump administration is doing to our environment. But we have to be smarter on
what we are building for the future. | believe within a few years there will be better and safer battery
alternatives than what they are proposing for this project. Also | believe distributed energy systems are
what we need to focus on, not mass industrial scale solar and battery storage at this scale. There are
already areas building this type of systems that are proving to be reliable and make much more sense.

Thanks for listening and for denying approval of this project.
Barry Goldberg
99 Encantado Loop

Santa Fe, NM 87508
970-749-1808
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